
Swine Newsletter: 

  

Pen Assignment Requests: 

New for 2023 - If you are interested in splitting your pigs into single pens, please email Katie VanHoose 
at kvanhoose@delawarecountyfair.com by September 11th. Space is limited, so requests will be granted 
on a first come, first serve basis. If you are not assigned a split pen, you will be unable to separate your 
animals at the fair. The committee will be unable to accept location or neighbor requests. 
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